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Welcome to this month’s issue of Ada Letters.  We hope that you enjoy it and find it 
informative.  This issue features information on reusable components for Ada, including 
articles on Charles (a precursor to the Ada 2005 component libraries), Stephe’s Ada 
Library and the PragmAda reusable components.  And no issue on reusable components 
would be complete without an update from a regular Ada Letters contributor, Trudy 
Levine. 
 
Of interest to all Ada users and enthusiasts will be the forthcoming revision to the Ada 
language, Ada 2005.  Inside you’ll find information on SIGAda 2004 (November 14-18 
in Atlanta) and Ada-Europe 2005 (20-24 June 2005 in York, UK).  These conferences 
will be great opportunities to learn more about what will be in the new revision of the 
Ada language, and how implementations of Ada 2005 are progressing, as well as other 
research and industry uses of Ada. 
 
Ada Letters would be a great place to submit articles on your experiences with the 
language revision, tips on how to do things with the new language features, as well as to 
describe success stories using Ada.  We’ll look forward to your submission.  You can 
submit either a MS Word or Adobe PDF file (with 1” margins and no page numbers) to 
our technical editor: 
 
   Pat Rogers 
   Software Arts & Sciences 
   Box 891591 
   Houston, TX 77289-1591 
   +1-281-648-3165 
   progers@classwide.com
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
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